
From: Caldwell, John H.
To: Adams, Marcia S. <Adams_MarciaS@scdps.state.sc.us>

Date: 9/28/2001 3:28:16 PM
Subject: FW: Race Plate Marketing Agreement

Attachments: State contract generic draft 012801.doc

This is the nascar agreement. I have sent it to legal for review.

-----Original Message-----
From: Bob Brant [mailto:bobbrant@brantmotorsports.com]
Sent: Monday, September 17, 2001 5:53 PM
To: 'John Caldwell'
Subject: Race Plate Marketing Agreement

John,

It was nice to talk with you this afternoon. Attached, per our phone 
conversation, is a copy of the Race Plate Marketing/State Government 
draft agreement for your review. Please feel free to contact me at 
(888) 883-7223 or bobbrant@msn.com with any questions or comments. If 
there are legal questions and/or comments from your legal team, I may 
want to bring our attorney into that loop but we can address that as the 
need arises.

I am sending the draft graphics we discussed via separate email. Thanks 
for your interest in the Race Plate program and I look forward to 
working with the South Carolina group.

Bob Brant
Race Plate Marketing, LLC
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